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Friday 9th July 2021 

Look what’s happening….  

Dates for your diary:  
 

Friday 16th July—SPLASH Day!  

 

We will be having a splash day, children will enjoy lots of    
water fun so please send your children to school with clothes you do not mind getting wet 
and a change of clothes to dry off in. The children will also enjoy an ice cream to cool 
off too. Please pay a £1 donation on Schoolcomms and all proceeds will go towards new 
outdoor equipment.  

Sports Day 

Children had the most wonderful 
time during our Early Years 

Sports day. They took part in 
lots of different sporting     

challenges to test their balance, 
speed and coordination. They also 
completed their Wacky Race too! 

We are so sorry you could not be 
there but we hope you liked     

receiving the photo of your child 
in action. 

 

 

Now that the sun is here and  

we move through the Summer  

term please ensure your child 
brings a sun hat, sun cream and 
water bottle to school. 

Please make sure your child’s name is 
clearly labelled.  

 

Thank you!! 

Thank you so much for all of your 
hard work and support during our 
Home Learning last week. It was 
a strange and challenging time for 
all of us and we were blown away 
by all of the amazing efforts 
made by all.   

We are so proud of all of 
our EYFS children, what 
Super Stars you all are!! 



 Reception Preview Learning  

 

Topic 

This week in Reception we 
have been exploring maps. 

We have used google 
Earth and street view to 
explore our local area. 

We have asked the children to find out 
their street name so we can visit their 

street next week.  

We have also thought about other  
places we would like to explore so used 
Google Earth to have a look around some 

exotic places and compared them to 
where we live. Ask your child about the 

places we visited? 

 

Phonics 

We are continuing to  
revisit phonics daily. 

Children are working on 
applying their phonics 

skills to write simple words and or   
sentences. If you have any questions 

please speak to your child’s class  
teacher. 

 

Maths Learning 

This week we have been learning all 
about counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and 

showing off all of the amazing learning 
we did last week at home. We have also 

explored shape and pattern. 

Next week we are look at tally chart 
and bar charts. Why not talk to your 

child about these next week to see what 
they have learned. 

Nursery Preview Learning 

 

 
We have dived into our 'Under 
the Sea' topic to see the last 
few weeks of the year out. 
We have explored many sea 
creatures already; sharks,  
octopus, stingrays, dolphins, 

fish and crabs.  
 

We have created our own rock 
pool with soapy water for sea 

foam, small stones and an 
abundance of small-world   

rock-pool animals. We have 
danced to 'Octopus's Garden' 
by the Beatles and practised 

shark dot-to-dots with    
numbers to 5 and beyond.  

 
We look forward to engaging 
with the children's interests 
alongside this learning and 

spending time with the children 
for these last couple of weeks 

before the end of term.  
 

As always, the Team are so 
grateful for your support and 
contributions this year and 
wish you a happy Summer.   


